
From: Cooke, Michelle 
Sent: 6/4/2012 4:42:13 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Safety Leadership mtg on 6/26 

Thanks Laura- following up on these things is on my list for this week and next. 

Yes, 1 plan to have name tags, yes, folks can sit together, that definitely makes sense. 

Complete list would be appreciated. Do you have any sense on numbers so far? 

Thanks. 

Michelle 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 04, 2012 3:31 PM 
To: Cooke, Michelle 
Subject: Safety Leadership mtg on 6/26 

Michelle 

A couple of logistical questions: do you anticipate providing name tags for participants? And 
do you have any preference about where the PG&E board members sit in the auditorium? I 
was thinking that we would suggest they sit together. 

We will get a final list of board and officer attendees to you a week before the meeting. 

Thanks 

Laura 
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